A Service to Celebrate the Life of
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INVITATION
The family sincerely thanks you for your support, presence, and kindness today.
You are warmly invited to stay for refreshments and
to share further memories of David following the service.
Burial will take place at Forest Hill Cemetery after refreshments.
All are welcome to attend
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12:30pm, Tuesday 3 June 2025

Officiating: Peter Noble
Welcome
Eulogy
Tributes from Family and Friends

Time for Reflection
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